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Dear Parents,

We have created a football charter for children that would like to play football at
break and lunch times. This is to improve the conduct of children that play football
and to make the playing of football more enjoyable for all.

All children that wish to play football have signed the charter and understand the
consequences of choosing not to remember the rules. We will send copies of signed
charters home to parents for information.

Many thanks,

The Frome Valley Staff



